



GIA SU' CHUNG CU'
Chuyên cung cấp giáo viên gia sư ngoại ngữ chất lượng
Mọi ngôn ngữ- Mọi lứa tuổi- Mọi trình độ
Zalo: 0866500969/Hotline: 086969480

Part 1 Listen and decide whether the following statements are True or False. Write T for True and F for False.

1. Nga asked her father about the number of people who speak English in the US.
2. The ASEAN countries include three main religions: Islam, Buddhism and Catholicism.
3. The ASEAN countries include about a quarter of a billion Muslims.
4. Muslims mostly live in the Philippines.
5. The main religion in Vietnam is Buddhism.

Part 2 Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

1. A. campaign B. charity C. barrier D. ability
2. A. discrimination B. disability C. scholarship D. describe

Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

3. A. volunteer B. physical C. integrate D. cognitive
4. A. economy B. intity C. principle D. mobility

Part 3 Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

1. Nam and I _____ at the same high school, and we _____ good friends since then.
A. studied / were B. studied / have been
C. have studied / were D. have studied / have been
2. We should get _____ in voluntary work to help people in need.
A. involved B. involve C. involvement D. involving

3. He doesn't want to _____ on his parents.
A. determines B. influences C. relies D. manages
4. You should let your daughter _____ her final decision.
A. made B. to make C. making D. make
5. People with disabilities _____ equally.
A. must treat B. should treat
C. treated D. should be treated
6. We need to help the disabled children _____ in the community.
A. integrate B. support C. donate D. access
7. We won't allow any _____ in internal affairs of our company.
A. protection B. prevention C. interference D. interruption
8. We _____ a voluntary project two months ago.
A. complete B. are completed
C. completed D. have completed
9. If you live far from home, you can become mature and _____.
A. dependently B. independent C. independently D. dependent
10. He enjoys _____ to the zoo every Sunday.
A. to take B. taking C. to be taken D. being taken

Part 4 Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

Since 1991, Vietnam Assistance for the Handicapped (VNAH), a non-profit organization, (1) _____ with both international and private donors to assist people with disabilities in Vietnam. Its main aim is to help disabled people to overcome their (2) _____.

To create job (3) _____ for disable people, VNAH supports vocational skills training, mainstream employment for employment service providers.

To help disadvantaged people, VNAH has (4) _____ the Office of Disabilities Technical Assistance (ODTA) in Hanoi. In addition, VNAH provided technical (5) _____ and other support to the Vietnamese Government and National Assembly partners for development of disability policies.

Currently, VNAH is working to (6) _____ Vietnamese government agencies and other partners in implementing the U.N. Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD), the Disability Law and other disability national action plans.

- | | | | |
|---------------------|----------------|---------------|--------------------|
| 1. A. works | B. worked | C. had worked | D. has worked |
| 2. A. disabilities | B. abilities | C. disabled | D. disablement |
| 3. A. opportunities | B. changes | C. skills | D. accessibilities |
| 4. A. discovered | B. established | C. invented | D. found |
| 5. A. economy | B. development | C. assistance | D. food |
| 6. A. suppose | B. supply | C. support | D. suppress |

Read the passage below and choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each question.

Staff Sgt. Nicholas Lanier has entered what he calls the "vast unknown." A combat veteran and father to four daughters, he can't remain in the military because of a serious back injury earned in Iraq.

However, he can't yet accept a civilian job because he doesn't know when the military will discharge him. He has no clue how much the government will pay him in disability compensation related to his injury, so he can't make a future budget. He just waits.

Thousands of troops are like Lanier: not fully fit to serve but in limbo for about two years waiting to get discharged under a new system that was supposed to be more efficient than its predecessor. And the delays are not only affecting service members, but the military's readiness as well. New troops can't enlist until others are discharged.

The government determines the pay and benefits given to wounded, sick or injured troops for their military service. Under the old system, a medical board would determine their level of military compensation and the service member would be discharged. Then the veteran essentially would have to go through the process again with the Veterans Affairs Department to determine benefits.

Under the new system, which started in 2007 and will be completely rolled out at military bases nationwide by the end of September, the service member essentially goes through both disability evaluation systems at the same time before leaving the military. But the new, supposedly streamlined, system is still such a cumbersome process that it's leaving many service members in Limbo, they say.

7. Why can't Sgt. Lanier serve in the military anymore?
- A. Because of his injured back
 - B. Because of his hand
 - C. Because his vision has deteriorated
 - D. Because of his broken leg
8. Under the old system, an injured soldier would have to go through the claims process _____.
- A. Twice
 - B. Once
 - C. Three times
 - D. More than three times
9. How long does it take to get discharged under the current system?
- A. A month
 - B. Under a year
 - C. A couple of months
 - D. Up to two years
10. How much will the government pay Sgt. Lanier in disability compensation?
- A. They won't pay him anything.
 - B. He doesn't know.
 - C. They will pay him about \$2,500 per month.
 - D. They will pay him more than 2,500 per month.

Part 5

Finish each of the following sentences in such a way that it means the same as the original sentence.

1. She last met her old friends ten years ago.

→ She hasn't _____

2. This is the first time I have visited Ho Chi Minh City.

→ I have never _____

3. You can try to get Jim to lend you his car, but you won't succeed.

→ There's no point _____

4. Driving on the left is strange and difficult for Vietnamese people.

→ Vietnamese people aren't _____

5. Mastering a second language takes time and patience.

→ It _____